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Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
We just concluded a victorious visit to Korea with our True Parents, celebrating Heavenly Parent’s Day, 
True Parents’ Birthday and the 5th Anniversary of Foundation Day.  True Mother and our Korean 
brothers and sisters hosted members from around the world, and created a heartwarming, family 
atmosphere.  We experienced the love of God and True Parents every moment we were there. 
 
Despite the festivities in Korea, we are aware of the media coverage of the event organized by the 
Sanctuary Church in PA.  Though we issued a press release on February 22, several days prior to the 
event, stating that the Unification Church and FFWPU are not affiliated with the Sanctuary Church, some 
media outlets have overlooked this and have attributed the Sanctuary activities to the Unification 
Church.  We want to assure you that we are seeking appropriate corrections from those outlets. 
 
FFWPU does not approve of the practices of the Sanctuary Church.  We are alarmed that Sanctuary 
Church misrepresents the teachings of True Parents and makes weapons a part of the Marriage Blessing, 
which was initiated by True Parents to bring humanity back to God through the practice of True Love. 
 
This is a new time in the world providence.  True Father in Heaven and True Mother on Earth are leading 
us to substantial victory.  True Mother is standing as God’s Only Begotten Daughter, as the substantial 
Holy Spirit.  This is the time to proclaim the True Parents and work more than ever to realize their vision 
and God’s cherished dream of a Peaceful, Ideal World. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Dr. Ki Hoon Kim 
Regional Chairman 

 
Rev. Richard Buessing 
President 


